AWSC Meeting – January 15, 2022
Treasurer Report

Happy New Year to all!  Today I’m submitting for AWSC approval the reports for activity from August 1, 2021 thru December 31, 2021.  In summary, our beginning balance for Al-Anon was $23, 270.62.  Contributions totaled $4,489.01.  This includes Alateen contributions of $295.48.  Expenses (Al-Anon) were $4080.27, leaving Al-Anon with an ending balance of $23,383.88 – and Alateen ending balance of $5922.30.   This matches the total checkbook balance of $29, 306.18.  

The Budget report reflects total expenses for the year 2021 as $9449 – against a budget of $28,400.  The budget report also includes same information for 2020 and our approved budget for 2022.  The expenses for 2021 are lower than budget, mostly due to all SCAFG meetings being virtual last year ($0 actual rent budgeted for $2000).

The third report is a breakdown of Group contributions by District and a listing of all 
Revenue for August through December for Al-Anon and Alateen.  

Thanks to all Groups for your generous contributions!!

Please remember to include your Group name, group number and District number with your donation.

With Gratitude,

Linda Flohr, Treasurer SCAFG Area 50
1568 Culbertson Ave.
Myrtle Beach, SC 29577
